
 

 

 
         Date: 18 Feb 2025 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

  

We hope this message finds you well! At KJS, we are committed to supporting our students and 
families in navigating the ever-evolving world of technology. As part of this effort, we are gathering 
valuable insights from our school community about technology use at home. Your perspective is 
essential in helping us better understand how we can support healthy and balanced technology 
habits for our students. 

  

We kindly invite you to complete a brief survey about your family’s experiences with technology. The 
survey will help us: 

• Gain a clearer picture of how technology is used in our students’ lives outside of 

school. 

• Identify areas where we can provide additional resources or guidance. 

• Strengthen our partnership with families to promote safe and responsible technology 

use. 

• Help inform an upcoming webinar facilitated by Jason Prohaska, who is the lead of 

technology across ESF  

  

The survey should take no more than 5-10 minutes to complete, and your responses will remain 
completely anonymous. Your input will directly inform our efforts to create a supportive and 
informed school community. 

  

Please complete the survey by March 4th: 
Survey Link 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/docs.google.com?p=eyJzIjoiemQ3bVpuMllqQjBMOEQ4SDlQODlWeXR1dDEwIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbVxcXC9mb3Jtc1xcXC9kXFxcLzFlaWM5TWxONTU1V2twZlJJcm1UMTZ2bDFPclNqTjlqNTFmcHhCei15STNvXFxcL2VkaXQ_dHM9NjdhOWYyYWJcIixcImlkXCI6XCI2MDExOWIyMWViNWE0NDRmYTliZjUzOTFkMTE2M2FiNFwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcIjEwNzE2ZjJkMTg5MWQ2NTBmODA0ZDAzMDM0NTdmMGExOTEzNWZlYjVcIl19In0


 

 

  

We truly value your time and feedback.  

  

Warm regards, 
Ciarian and Dawn 
Kowloon Junior School 

 


